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Office of the County Executive
1550 Franklin Avenue

Minneola, New York 11501
October 26, 2010

Dear Friends,

I am pleased to join all of you who have gathered to celebrate the success of Hofstra University on the occasion of its 
Celebration of Suburban Diversity 2010 Banquet.  

Hofstra University has established a distinguished record of excellence, affording those who attend the opportunity to share 
in an enriched appreciation of knowledge and tradition, thus enabling them to meet the challenges of the future.

Hofstra University, under the leadership of President Stuart Rabinowitz, is deserving and worthy of the esteem of Nassau 
County for its selfless service to the community, which has made a permanent and positive impact on us all.

This year’s event gives us the opportunity to recognize the achievements of tonight's honored guests Athelene Collins, 
Honorable John Cooper, Elaine Gross, Dr. Evelyn Blose Holman, Nereida Perez and Tai Wang, for their outstanding dedication to 
the community, and to all of you who work toward forwarding the goals of this fine organization throughout the year. 

Best wishes for continued success in all your endeavors.

Sincerely,

Edward P. Mangano



Hero of Diversity

Diversity is everyone’s business

Robert B. Catell
is pleased to support

The National Center for
Suburban Studies

At Hofstra University



Hero of Diversity
We honor

Michael J. Dowling

Thank you for your leadership and vision in improving the health of the communities
we serve. Your innovative spirit and compassionate nature have greatly benefited the
quality of healthcare on Long Island and beyond.

Richard D. Goldstein
Chairman, Board of Trustees
North Shore-LIJ Health System
Ralph A. Nappi
President
North Shore-LIJ Health System Foundation

NQF
National Quality Forum

National Quality
Healthcare Award

Winner 2010
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Champion of Diversity

National Grid is proud 
to sponsor the

Celebration of 
Suburban Diversity 
2010 Banquet



Champion of Diversity

Congratulations to Hofstra University
on hosting its
Celebration of

Suburban Diversity 2010 Banquet

Jon Cooper
Majority Leader

Suffolk County Legislature
(631) 854-4500

www.legislatorcooper.com



Champion of Diversity



Champion of Diversity



Patron of Diversity

congratulates honorees

Athelene Collins Elaine Gross
Jon Cooper Nereida Perez
Dr. Evelyn Blose Holman Tai Wang

for all you do for equality on Long Island!



Patron of Diversity

&
The Long Island Medical Foundation

Salute 
The National Center for Suburban Studies 

at Hofstra University 
and their celebration of
Suburban Diversity

Craig V. Rizzo, Chairman, NuHealth
Arthur Gianelli, President & CEO, NuHealth

Deidre Parrish Williams, Executive Director, Long Island Medical Foundation



Patron of Diversity

Serving the Small Business Community of     
Long Island for Thirty Years

With Low Cost Loans
& Technical Assistance

1980  - 2010

LONG ISLAND DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION
45 Seaman Avenue

Bethpage, New York 11714

866-433-5432              www.lidc.org
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Patron of Diversity

Thanks to Larry Levy and the National Center for 
Suburban Studies for reminding all of us that  . . .

Long Island’s diversity makes 
us stronger and is our greatest 

asset for the future

David Calone and Kate Jones Calone



Patron of Diversity

The Board of ERASE Racism
Congratulates 

V. Elaine Gross
The National Center of Suburban Diversity at Hofstra University

And all the honorees 
Of the 

2010 Celebration of Suburban Diversity
For promoting a more beautiful Long Island in its inclusion and 

commitment to diversity. 
Frederick K. Brewington, Valerie M. Cartright, Arthur A. Gianelli,  Howard Glickstein,  Sister Elizabeth Hill, 

William J. Jennings II, Christina Vargas Law, Deborah W. Post, Marge Rogatz, 
Suzy D. Sonenberg and Scott A. Williams

Telephone: (516) 921-4863 Email: info@eraseracismny.org6800 Jericho Turnpike, Suite 109W Syosset, NY 11791-4401



Patron of Diversity

 The Long Island Contractors’ Association 
is proud to support the 

 
Celebration of Suburban Diversity  

2010 Banquet 
 

Best Wishes to 2010 Honoree Michael Dowling 
Long Island Contractors’ Association, Inc.

150 Motor Parkway, Suite 307
Hauppauge, NY  11738

Phone: (631) 231-5422     Fax: (631) 231-4291
www.licanys.org







Eric Alexander
Hon. Michael Balboni

Leone Baum
David L. Calone
Robert B. Catell

Hon. Jon Cooper
Resi Cooper
Don Dreyer

John R.  Durso
Thomas J. Garry, Esq.

Marianne Garvin
Arthur A. Gianelli

Roslyn D. Goldmacher, Esq.
Deborah K. Herman

Henry Holley

Celebration of Suburban Diversity
Co-Chair Committee Welcomes You



Jessica K.  Kalra, Esq.
John Kominicki

Jeffrey Kraut
Rich Kruse

Sarah Lansdale
Linda Leaf

Soh Young Lee-Segredo
Maureen Liccione

Robert McMillan, Esq.
Maria Morales-Prieto

David Ochoa
Christine Conniff Sheahan

Mohinder Singh Taneja
Rev. Reginald Tuggle

Tai Wang
Pavneet Taneja

Celebration of Suburban Diversity
Co-Chair Committee Welcomes You



Celebration of Suburban Diversity 
Hofstra Faculty Committee

Margaret Abraham
Chaundra Daniels
Joanna Grossman

Cliff Jernigan
Lawrence Levy
Esmeralda Lyn

Christopher Niedt
Liora Schmelkin



Same Stuff, Doris Rowe
From the Collection of Embracing Our Differences, Long Island: 

A Project of the Suffolk Center on the Holocaust, Diversity & Human Understanding, Inc.



Dancing Krawkowiak Tu Ge Der, Aida Wojcik
From the Collection of Embracing Our Differences, Long Island: 

A Project of the Suffolk Center on the Holocaust, Diversity & Human Understanding, Inc.



Untitled, (Puzzle), Caroline Kugler, Cold Spring Harbor High School Student
From the Collection of Embracing Our Differences, Long Island: 

A Project of the Suffolk Center on the Holocaust, Diversity & Human Understanding, Inc.



Equality, Jason Chen, Syosset High School Student
From the Collection of Embracing Our Differences, Long Island: 

A Project of the Suffolk Center on the Holocaust, Diversity & Human Understanding, Inc.



Try Harder, Grace Barrett
From the Collection of Embracing Our Differences, Long Island: 

A Project of the Suffolk Center on the Holocaust, Diversity & Human Understanding, Inc.



Ebrace the Colors As You Paint Your World, Rebecca Haber, Plainview-Old Bethpage High School Student
From the Collection of Embracing Our Differences, Long Island: 

A Project of the Suffolk Center on the Holocaust, Diversity & Human Understanding, Inc.



Horizons, 2008, Milt Masur, bas relief/collage, over-painted with oil, on panel.
From the Collection of Embracing Our Differences, Long Island: 

A Project of the Suffolk Center on the Holocaust, Diversity & Human Understanding, Inc.



First Place – Meena Yoo, Herricks High School
Second Place – Matthew Cohen, Bay Shore High School
Third Place – Matthew Barry, Long Beach High School

Multi Media – Jason Brooks, Hewlett High School

Honorable Mention
Rachel Convertino – Long  Beach High School 

Audrey Johnson – Freeport High School
Michael Schroeder – Baldwin Senior High School

The National Center for Suburban Studies
thanks the 

Bethpage Federal Credit Union
for sponsoring this year’s high school 

Diversity Essay Contest
Congratulations to the winners:



Renaissance Downtowns is proud to support 
the efforts of the National Center for 

Suburban Studies at Hosftra University®

We offer heartfelt congratulations to tonight’s honorees as well as the 
entire Center for Suburban Studies Team. It is through your efforts that 

our Island will have a bright – and culturally diverse – future. 
A future that will make all  Long Islanders Proud.

Friend of Diversity
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Friend of Diversity

T VxÄxuÜtà|ÉÇ Éy W|äxÜá|àç
Arthur Katz, and all of us at Knockout Pest 

Control, have been dedicated to Public Health 
and Environmental issues for 35 years; and have 
always supported causes that make the lives of 

people better.  Promoting the understanding and 
tolerance of the diversity of people is one of 

those causes.  It is our diversity of faiths, races, 
religions, cultures; and our acceptance of others, 
that makes this Long Island Community and our 

county a better place to live and work.

Knockout Pest Control is proud to 
participate in the  Celebration of  

SUBURBAN DIVERSITY 2010

Knockout Pest Control, keeping Long Island and New York 
Area’s Residential & Commercial Properties free from Pests, 
using Green Environmentally Friendly and Effective Methods 
and Revolutionary Technologies, since 1975. Visit us on the 

World Wide Web at: KnockoutPest.com, or call us at: 

1-800-244-PEST.

The Long Island Office of the Jewish 
Community Relations Council of New York 

congratulates the 2010 honorees on this 
well deserved honor.

Athelene Collins

Hon. Jon Cooper

Elaine Gross

Dr. Evelyn Blose Holman

Nereida Perez

Tai Wang
JCRC-NY welcomes its new Long Island 

Executive Director
David Newman

6900 Jericho Turnpike, Syosset, NY 11791
516.677.1866  www.jcrcny.org



Friend of Diversity

is pleased to share in the
Celebration

of
Suburban Diversity 2010

If we are to achieve a richer culture, rich in contrasting values,
we must recognize the whole gamut of human potentialities,

and so weave a less arbitrary social fabric,
one in which each diverse human gift will find a fitting place.

-Margaret Mead

Congratulations to the 2010 honorees
Athelene Collins

The Honorable Jon Cooper
Elaine Gross

Evelyn Blose Holman, EdD
Nereida Perez

Tai Wang
Winifred B. Mack F. J. McCarthy
Executive Director Chairman
Southside Hospital Southside Hospital Community Board



Friend of Diversity



Friend of Diversity

Congratulations to 
Senior Associate Director of the

Hofstra Cultural Center

Athelene Collins

and all the award recipients for their outstanding 
commitment to strengthening diversity in our 

communities.

HOFSTRA DIVERSITY TASKFORCE



Friend of Diversity



Friend of Diversity

Congratulations!
To The National Center for Suburban Studies at Hofstra University

and Tonight’s Honoree
Michael Dowling

President & CEO, North 
Shore-LIJ Health System

John R. Durso
President

Murray J. Morrissey
Secretary Treasurer

Debra Servido
Recorder

www.local338.org
1505 Kellum Place. Mineola, New York 11501  

(516) 294-1338
Local 338’s Mission is to better the lives of our members 

and all working people



Friend of Diversity



Friend of Diversity

“ ULTIMATELY, AMERICA’S ANSWER TO THE INTOLERANT MAN 

IS DIVERSITY, THE VERY DIVERSITY WHICH OUR HERITAGE 

OF RELIGIOUS FREEDOM HAS INSPIRED.”

- ROBERT F. KENNEDY

Education builds the common ground upon which 
people of all races, religions and ethnic origins can 

come together and prosper as one – it is the 
birthright of every American. 

Where success starts…
and continues.

516.572.7501 • www.ncc.edu







Ally of Diversity

The National Center for 
Suburban Studies 

Wishes to thank

Marilyn Monter
Chair, Board of Trustees 

Hofstra University
for supporting the 

Celebration of Suburban Diversity



Ally of Diversity

I would like to extend my sincerest gratitude to the
National Center for Suburban Studies 

at Hofstra University in recognition of its
Celebration of Suburban Diversity 

2010 Banquet

I applaud them for their dedication and commitment to 
Long Island’s diversity. You inspire us all.

“It is time for parents to teach young people early on 
that in diversity there is beauty and there is strength.”

Maya Angelou

Best Wishes Always,
Judith A. Jacobs 

Nassau County Legislator, 16th LD



Ally of Diversity

Research that makes a difference



Ally of Diversity

The Long Island Board 
of  REALTORS®, Inc. 
proudly supports Fair 
Housing and Equal 
Housing Opportunities 
for all. 

"We're More Than REALTORS ®”

We're real estate professionals working for 
you and your community for over 100 years.  

www.LIRealtor.com



Ally of Diversity

Offering:
-Skilled reporters trained by top court 
reporting schools
-Professionalism
-Reliability
-Accuracy
-Complimentary deposition suites in   
Brooklyn, Queens, and Long Island
-Video depositions with transcript 
synchronization
-Scheduling of interpreters and
-document translation
-Complimentary services, such as 
condensed transcripts and more

Offering:
-Digital web-based transcription  
services
-State-of-the-art technology                                  
ensuring data security in compliance 
with HIPAA
-Dictate from anywhere 24/7
-No special equipment or setup fees
-Trained and dedicated transcribers      
ensuring accuracy
-Reliable customer service
-Ability to build interfaces
-Search features and access to user 
friendly reports to monitor job status 

100 S. Main Street, Suite 202, Sayville, NY 11782 
T#: 631-589-7788 / F#: 631-589-1103 / www.enrightcorp.com

Experience The Enright Difference!



Ally of Diversity

Long Island’s hospitals and the
Nassau-Suffolk Hospital Council

Join Hofstra University in its

Celebration of Suburban Diversity 2010

and are honored to support
the work of the

National Center for Suburban Studies
at Hofstra University
and its commitment to

Scholarship, Research, and
Multiculturalism on Long Island

The collective voice of Long Island’s hospitals . . .



Ally of Diversity

Assemblyman Charles D. Lavine
And Staff

Wish to Congratulate 
the 

Committee for the 
Suburban Diversity 2010 Banquet

On a Job Well Done



Ally of Diversity

With our best wishes to all

Phoebe and Bob McMillan



Ally of Diversity

Nassau County Legislator Judi Bosworth
Salutes

The National Center for Suburban Studies at Hofstra University
Executive Director Lawrence Levy

The Suburban Diversity 2010 Committee
Keynote Speaker Michael Dowling

and
Honorees:

Athelene Collins
Honorable Jon Cooper

Elaine Gross
Dr. Evelyn Blose Holman

Nereida Perez
Tai Wong

-
Long Islanders pulling together to find strength in our differences



Ally of Diversity

Corporate & Commercial  • Employment & Labor  • Health Services  • Intellectual Property  • Litigation & Appeals  

Insurance Coverage & Litigation  • Professional Liability  • Real Estate, Zoning & Land Use  • Trusts, Estates & Taxation

We are proud to support the 

Celebration of Suburban Diversity 2010 Banquet

516.357.3000       www.rivkinradler.com

Our work sets precedents. Our people set the standard.

926 RXR Plaza, Uniondale NY 11556 • 555 Madison Avenue, New York NY 10022 • 21 Main Street, Hackensack NJ 07601
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Ally of Diversity

Congratulations Honoree
Tai Wang For Your Work

To Promote Suburban Diversity

Nothing spells DIVERSITY better than approximately 1,200,000 Rotarians worldwide, in
about every country in the world. All you have to do is visit our club, West Hempstead

Rotary Club, any Thursday morning at 8:30 at the Lantern Diner in West Hempstead and
you will see our diverse membership working together to better the community and the

world. We are dedicated to "Service above self' We are proud to count among our
members Business owners, professionals, politicians, retirees, homemakers and young

people who are active through clubs we call Interact.
We serve our community, our country, our vocations, our schools and indeed our world.

We stress civility to each other and fair play in both business and in life. For more information
about Rotary in general or our Club in particular please do not hesitate to email

our President Rony Kessler at ronyrotary@aol.com.
Please visit our webpage at www.Rotarywh.com

West Hempstead Rotary Foundation



Ally of Diversity



Ally of Diversity

A renewable energy solution 
company
Waste to Energy Conversion

Energy Efficient Lighting ‐ LED

Fleet Fuel Conversion & Increased 
Performance

Carbon Credits

James Williams – Executive Director
Gustavo Segredo ‐ Director

New Directions Enterprises, LLC
P.O. Box 703
Westbury, New York 11590

516.353.7403 (cell)
516.876.8806 (office)



Ally of Diversity



Ally of Diversity

The National Center for 
Suburban Studies 

Wishes to thank

Amy Hagedorn
for supporting the 

Celebration of Suburban Diversity



The New York State AFL-CIO is 
Proud to Support

Hofstra University’s Celebration of 
Suburban Diversity.

Denis M. Hughes
President

Terrence L. Melvin
Secretary-Treasurer

Helping working families
achieve a better life.

50 Broadway, 35th Floor, New York, NY 10004 - 212.777.6040
100 South Swan Street, Albany, NY 12210 - 518.436.8516

www.nysaflcio.org

Michelle Schimel
Member of Assembly

16th AD

Congratulations
National Center for Suburban 

Studies
and

2010 Honorees 
Athelene Collins
Hon. Jon Cooper

Elaine Gross
Dr. Evelyn Blose Holman 

Nereida Perez
Tai Wang



Congratulations
To

Lawrence Levy
And 

The National Center for 
Suburban Studies

At Hofstra University
For

Keeping the Issues of 
Suburban Diversity 

Alive

LEONE BAUM

Congratulations 

to

Athelene Collins

From her friends 

at

Hofstra






